
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 26th November 2021 

Dates for 

your Diary 

   Stars of the week 

   Well done everyone,                     

    you are all amazing! 

 

3G Tyler K 4W Chloe H 6J Archie W  

3H Tommy M 5C Ketewa S 6S Ellie-May H  

3/4L Mylo B 5H Aashna J    

4B Finnley C 5/6BD Ethan S    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Christmas Jumper Day  - Friday 10th December 

If they wish to, your child may wear a Christmas 

jumper on this day (we are having two jumper 

days this year)  for a £1 donation to Save the  

Children along with their normal school uniform 

skirt or trousers and shoes. Please do not send 

your child in any other non-uniform clothes on 

this day (mufti). If they don’t want to wear a 

Christmas jumper, they can wear school uniform as usual and do not need to make a donation unless 

you wish to. 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

  Keaton M & Edward H 

 

Tuesday 4th Jan 

2022 

PD Day—staff 

only in school 

  

 Christmas 

Jumper 

Day—    Fri 

10th Dec 

This Half Terms Value—Trust 

Modern Foreign Languages Day - 7th Dec 2021 

The children will be taking part in lots of french activities during 

this day but will be wearing normal school uniform and NOT red 

white and blue as on previous occasions. Thank you. 

 Tue 7th Dec 

Modern   

Foreign          

Languages 

Day 

Last day of term 

Fri 17th Dec 

Normal school-

hours and uni-

form 

Christmas Dinner Day—Wednesday 15th December 

On Wednesday 15th December Ms Childs and her team will be serving a delicious Christmas lunch to the chil-

dren and staff. Your child’s lunch MUST be ordered in advance so that Ms Child’s can accurately cater for the 

lunch. If your child would like to order a lunch please complete the letter which will be sent out next week indi-

cating their preference for a traditional lunch or the vegetarian option (a copy of the letter is also on our web-

site). Please also indicate if there are a) already funds to cover the lunch on your child’s lunch account or b) you 

have included cash with the order slip. If you are sending cash with the order, this MUST be placed in an enve-

lope with your child’s name and the amount on it. Please also write ‘Christmas Lunch’ on the envelope.  The cost 

of the lunch is £2.40 and this MUST be paid in advance. We will contact you to come to school f you have sent 

in a request for a lunch but have no method of payment for it. 

Please note: if you send cash in which is not in an envelope and it is 

mislaid, school cannot be held responsible for it. 

Your child may also wear a Christmas jumper on this day (we are 

having two jumper days this year) along with their normal school 

uniform skirt or trousers and shoes. Please do not send your child 

in non-uniform clothes on this day (mufti). If they don’t want to wear a Christmas jumper, they can wear school 

uniform as usual. No donation is needed on this day. 

Wed 5th Jan 

2022 

All children 

return to school 

Christmas 

Dinner Day 

(and jumper)  

Wed 15th Dec 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4—Experience Christmas at Holy Trinity Church 
 

Today we visited our local church 
for a Christmas Experience.  It 
was so much fun! 

We met Reverend Debbie and 
some other people who talked to 
us about Christmas and how im-
portant it is to be Christians. We 
even learnt that the name of Je-
sus Christ is hidden inside the 
word Christmas!   

We went on a learning walk 
around the church, talking about 
different parts of the Christmas 
story.  A lot of us liked the Ad-
vent part of the journey, which 
talked about getting ready for 
Christmas.  Our favourite part of 
the morning was using toys of 
Mary, Joseph and the donkey to 
walk along a map from Nazareth 
to Bethlehem. 

We also got to create our own 
scrolls and draw something we 
would give to baby Jesus if we 
were the Wise Men! 

It was really good fun and we loved learning more about Christmas.  

IMPORTANT 

This morning there were several children waiting outside the 

school gates very early without an adult. Due to the severe 

weather we had to open the gates and let them in. Can we 

please remind you that the school gates do not open until 

8:45am. Before this time,  the teachers are preparing for 

lessons and therefore there is no-one is in the classrooms to 

supervise children if they need to be let in early.  We are 

worried that if children are left unattended at the gates, this 

is a safeguarding issue. 

We offer breakfast club every day from 7:30am at a cost of 

£2.50 per child per day (including breakfast) to support you 

with your childcare needs. 

Nala News 

When the school      
photographer visited 
school last week, she 
took Nala’s first school 
photo! We think she 
looks amazing! She’s 
grown so much since she first joined 
us.  

Nala also had toast 
for breakfast at 
Wraparound Care 
this morning! 


